
January 31, 1961 
 
Board met at home of clerk. 

 
Bill from Northfield Iron Co. was audited and allowed. 
 
Dakota Co. was doing our snow plowing.  It was discussed and the board all though they 

were doing a very good and reasonable job. 
 
All members present. 
 

Meeting adjourned. 
 

S.O. Steen/ clerk 
 


